
For the attention of parents/guardians of TY students and 3rd year students going 

directly into 5th year in September 2025. 

 

 
The Guidance Department is hosting this information evening for Parents, Guardians, TY 

students and 3rd Year students who wish to proceed directly into 5th year after Junior Cycle. 

Information will be provided across all of the Senior Cycle Subjects with a particular 

emphasis on the Optional Subjects and this decision making process for students. Aspects 

around specific college entry subject requirements, languages and much more will be 

addressed. We trust you will find the event informative and helpful. 

 

 
The Guidance Department, Naas CBS is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 

 
Topic: Senior Cycle Subject Choice Information Evening for Incoming 5th Year Students in 

September 2025. 

 
When: Wednesday, January 15th at 7pm. 

 
Where: online at: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81439089756?pwd=JLbwKPSqZfsbEr7eLaOjuZnX0pK83a.1 

 

Meeting ID: 814 3908 9756 

Passcode: 1WRSV3  

 

 
Kind regards, 

Ms Egan & Ms Nolan 

Guidance Counsellors 

 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81439089756?pwd=JLbwKPSqZfsbEr7eLaOjuZnX0pK83a.1

